
Hello 
 
  I do not support reducing the minimum parking requirements for apartment buildings. Overflow 
parking is an issue in every neighbourhood these days. With cars always parked on the roads I believe it 
creates a safety issue for those driving and walkers trying to cross the road. It causes site lines to be 
obstructed. 
It is naive to think people will have a reduced need for vehicles anytime soon. Our transit system doesn’t 
come close to meeting peoples needs, especially with a majority of Guelph residents working outside of 
Guelph. 
There have been many mistakes recently with over intensification in areas of Guelph and it seems time 
to slow down the process and ensure things are right for what’s happening right now. 
 
Thank you 
Natalija Assmann 
 


